On Item number A-28, the Department would like to make a
correction to page 3 of the Board Letter.

In the listing of Contractors and Amounts awarded, for Henkels &
McCoy it should read $236,269 not $236,296. The last two
numbers were inadvertently reversed.

The total amount awarded for the four contracts remains the same:
$600,000.



